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May 4,201 1 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100458-E1 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

I am enclosing for filing in the above docket the original and seven (7) copies of Florida 
Power & Light Company's Notice of Intent to Request for Confidential Classification 
concerning FPL responses to Staffs First Data Request Nos. 18,37,39 and 61. 

Please contact me at 561-304-5639 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Enclosures 
cc: Counsel for Parties of Record (w/o exhibits.) 

an FPL Group company 
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BEFORE THE 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Petition of Florida Power & Light 
Company for Approval of its 2010 Nuclear 
Decommissioning Study ) Filed: May 4,201 1 

) Docket No: 100458-E1 
) 

1 

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION 

Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code Rule 25-22.006(3)(a), Florida Power & Light 

Company (“FPL”) files this Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification with respect 

to material provided to the Staff of the Florida Public Service Commission (“Staff’) in response 

to Staffs First Data Request concerning Florida Power & Light’s 2010 Decommissioning Study 

Nos. 18, 37, 39 and 61. Pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(3)(a) and (d), FPL requests confidential 

handling of the material furnished in response to these Staff requests, which are enclosed in the 

attached envelope labeled “Exhibit 1 - CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION.” This information 

is intended to be and has been treated by FPL as private and confidential and has not been 

publicly disclosed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John T. Butler 
Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Co. 
700 Universe Blvd 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
Telephone: (561) 304-5639 
Facsimile: (561) 691-7135 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Notice of Intent to 
Request for Confidential Classification has been furnished by hand delivery this 4th day of May 
201 1, to the following: 

Caroline Klancke 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Flap’& No. 283479 
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